
 

 

12th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Update on Old Church 

 

This week we have successfully managed to get the children of keyworkers etc. back – 

Marion Richardson Primary School have been incredibly helpful and my staff have worked 

flat out to get everything ready. 

 

It is looking hopeful that we will be able to get the nursery classrooms ready, with 

temporary hot water system and power, so that all the children will be able to return after 

Easter.  I will continue to give you regular updates. 

 

It is going to take some months to fully restore the rest of the school but it should be 

possible to manage while the works take place. 

 

We will continue the on-line sessions until we can get all the children back to Old Church. 

 

Thank you again for your understanding. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Sarah 

 

 


